Minutes of a Meeting of
The Undergraduate Council
Wednesday, October 12, 1994
#1

Kenneth Thomas, Chair; Coral Brenneise, Secretary; Charlotte Coy, Gerald Coy,
Mailen Kootsey, Paul Denton, Harold Lang, Beverly Matiko, Richard Orrison,
Ray Paden, David Penner, Derrick Proctor, Laun Reinholtz, David Steen, Jack
Stout, Gary Williams

Arthur Coetzee, Warren Minder
Ken Thomas

Beverly Matiko, Kermit Netteburg, Richard Orrison, Dave Penner, and Jack Stout
as well as President Andreasen were introduced as new members. May 11, 1994
minutes were approved. The next meeting will be chaired by Harold Lang as Ken
Thomas will be out of town. Academic Policies and Program Review
subcommittees will probably be presenting items for discussion next time.
Program Review Subcommittee needs a replacement for Charles Stokes, who has
retired. The Chair and Secretary were requested to bring a recommendation for
someone from the wider University arena for next time. '

Voted to recommend to the President to de-emphasize the formal graduation
faculty marching order in favor of self-grouping within designated groups. This
idea can be tried out for the President’s inauguration on October 31.

Transfer students sometimes have problems when their credits from other
accredited institutions indicate a knowledge base which actually isn’t there.
Members discussed possible solutions for the problem. It is pretty well impossible
not to accept these credits from an accredited institution, however when the
knowledge base is important to future courses, advisers or testing programs might
sift out problems who need remedial work.

Next meeting the Council needs to discuss the request from the Student
Association Senate that the policy on graduation designations be reconsidered,
especially for transfer students.
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